
April 16, 2001

MEMORANDUM TO:      William D. Travers 
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - SECY-01-0009 - MODIFIED REACTOR SAFETY GOAL POLICY STATEMENT

The Commission has disapproved issuance of the revised Reactor Safety Goal Policy Statement at this time. The staff
should consult with the Commission on a more significant revision to the Reactor Safety Goal Policy Statement in the
future, when further progress has been made on the agency's various risk-informed regulatory initiatives.
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